
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District 
State Budget FY20 Proposed Reduction 

Impact to KPBSD

FY20 Proposed under-funding of 
State Aid Foundation Formula 

to KPBSD K-12 education

The mission of the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District is to empower
 all learners to positively shape their futures.

www.KPBSD.org

KPBSD is analyzing the impact of this proposed $20.9 million reduction 
in state education funding. Staffing, programs, sports, class size, school 
consolidation, district supports, pools, theaters ... are all areas for 
potential cuts in KPBSD to solve unprecedented funding reductions. 
Participate in community budget meetings. Be involved. 

25.74% $18,857,895 million
+ + + plus+ + +FY20 Foundation Formula 

State Aid proposed under-
funding, plus loss of one-
time grant funding Repeal of one-time FY20 grant 

funding to KPBSD from the State of:

$ 2,100,012 million

$ 20,957,907 million
=

In addition to under-funding the Foundation Formula in FY20, and repealing the FY20 one-time funding to school districts, other 
proposed state budget items and proposed bills could impact school district education funding, including SB57. The Borough 
FY20 funding is yet to be determined. The KPBSD is analyzing additional impacts, and must pass a FY20 budget on April 1, 2019.

Senator Peter Micciche, District O, Senator.Peter.Micciche@akleg.gov  
Senator Gary Stevens, District P, Senator.Gary.Stevens@akleg.gov
Representative Ben Carpenter, District 29, Representative.Ben.Carpenter@akleg.gov
Representative Gary Knopp, District 30, Representative.Gary.Knopp@akleg.gov
Representative Louise Stutes, District 32, Representative.Louise.Stutes@akleg.gov
Representative Sarah Vance, District 31, Representative.Sarah.Vance@akleg.gov 

Listing of KPBSD schools for each legislator: http://bit.ly/KPBSDlegislators
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